Bill Gosgins

From:

Sent: 20 August 2021 11:49

To: IFD Public Cansultations

Subject: Designated Salmonid Waters Bye Law

CAUTION: This email ariginated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concem

{ wish to write and confirm my support of the above subject ling proposal Conservation of aur salmonid waters is crifica' in
light of invasive specias and pike threats. We have a duty to ensurz our waters are locked after and protacted

| look forward to seeing it passad

With kind ragards



